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Monroe County Accepting Online Submissions for Large 

Gathering Event Notifications 

 
 

The Monroe County Department of Public Health has opened an online form for non-residential, 

food service site operators to notify MCDPH of upcoming large gathering events, such as 

wedding receptions. 

 

Per New York State guidance at this time, venues may host gatherings of up to 150 people or 

50% capacity of the space, whichever is less. At least five days prior to each event, the site 

operators must provide MCDPH with details about the event using this online form. 

 

Site operators must also attest to having reviewed all applicable New York State interim 

guidance for events during the COVID-19 public health emergency. 

 

In addition, MCDPH is requiring venues to submit contact information for all attendees within 

48 hours after each event. 

 

Online Form: https://www.monroecounty.gov/healthcalls/form/gathering 

 

NYSDOH Interim Guidance for Food Services during the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency: 

https://www.governor.ny.gov/sites/governor.ny.gov/files/atoms/files/Indoor_and_Outdoor_Food

_Services_Detailed_Guidelines.pdf 

 

Media Inquiries: Please contact Julie Philipp at juliephilipp@monroecounty.gov or (585)753-

5106. 
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